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PATTERSON PASS ROAD CLOSURE BEGINS JULY 7 
 
 
ALAMEDA COUNTY – The Alameda County Public Works Agency will begin construction of 
the Patterson Pass Road Safety Improvements Project, in the vicinity of mile marker 6.4, on 
Tuesday, July 7, 2015.  During construction, Patterson Pass Road will be completely closed 
to all vehicular, bicycle, and pedestrian traffic at mile marker 6.4 for 60 days (24 hours a day/ 
7 days a week) during the project’s duration.   Detour signs will be in place to guide motorists 
to an alternate route on Altamont Pass Road.   
 

 
 
 
Motorists are encouraged to use the identified alternate routes and adjust for delays and 
extended travel times accordingly.   
 
For more information or to subscribe to the construction schedule updates, visit the Public 
Works Agency’s website at www.acgov.org/pwa. 
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